Eva, Mary, Maria and Ben:
 

Today's article comes from ABC News, and is titled "Some Experts Blame FDA Labeling for Child Suicide Increase" 
http://abcnews.go.com/Health/Depression/story?id=2850783&page=1
 

The article highlights an association between the FDA's having required "black box" warnings that SSRI (anti-depressant) medications in March 2004, warning of an increased risk of suicidal thought in adolescents taking this medication for depression, and the subsequent decrease in the prescribing of these medications to adolescents and concomitant significant rise in suicide rates in this age group.
 

What is the FDA to do?  I'll let them battle this one out, but in the meantime, we as clinicians can help families make sense of science.  While psychiatric unmixed miracle cures usually don't come in bottles, the resources listed below (FDA and CDER consumer information supports) can help you direct families to places so that they can make reasonable decisions based on facts.  
 

RESOURCES ON RELIABLE MEDICATION INFORMATION:
http://depts.washington.edu/dbpeds
Select 'Resources for Community'
Select 'Medication - Psychiatric'
 

And that's today's Developmental/Behavioral Pediatrics: IN THE NEWS!
